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Starting the 2013 CPA League Year, CPA is 
changing the look of the CPA membership 
card and the process with which you receive 
it.  As seen to the left, the new CPA 
membership card has been redesigned and it 
will be printed on a permanent card (hard 
and sturdy like your license). In addition, 
instead of the CPA cards being sent to our 
League Of�ce for distribution to you, your CPA 
membership card will come directly to you in 
the mail with your CPA membership packet! 

Each following year, you will receive a sticker in your membership packet to update the 
year on your membership card to show that your membership is still active (like on car 
registrations). You will receive a new card every 5 years.

With that said, you MUST have a correct address on �le with CPA to receive your 
membership packet and your membership card for 2013.  If you have an asterisk (*) next 
to your name on the weekly scoresheet or if you have moved since joining the CPA there 
are 2 ways to correct this:

1. Ask your Team Captain for a CPA membership application and return it with your 
team's weekly scoresheets.

2. Go to members.poolplayers.com where you see your team and individual stats. 
Log in to your account, or create an account if you haven’t done so already, and 
click on your pro�le to check and update your mailing address and other 
personal information.

Please note: If your local CPA of�ce has to order a replacement card for you, there will be 
a $5 fee.  So please make sure that your information is up-to-date ASAP before January.

Don’t forget that everyone will need to renew their CPA membership for 
2013 beginning the �rst week of the 2013 Spring Session. You can 
renew and pay your membership online from your 
members.poolplayers.com account.
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